UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555

John G, Davis, Deputy Director for Field Operaticns, Office of Inspection
and Enforcement

RESPONSE TO DR CONTROL NUMBER 9042
We have reviewed your proposed response to the JCAE regarding

Congressman Mottl's camments in the Congressicnal Record and concur.

Ben—C. Rusche, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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